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 I very much oppose changing what we have in place in Oregon regarding mail in 

voting. We do not have factual, tangible data that indicates there is an issue. As a 

state we have for years successfully been leaders in increasing availability to legally 

vote. Do not repeal what is in place to repeal will cause Oregonians money. 


